
 

RAINBOWS/SPECTRUM :A group for children/teenagers who have lost a parent or signif-

icant other through death, separation or divorce.  Introduction night for parents Wednesday 

22nd January from7pm-8pm in Boyle Family Resource Centre. For more information, please 

contact the Centre on 0719663000. 
 

WOMEN’S GROUP :Are you interested in joining a local women’s group in Boyle?  

Why not come along to an Information/Brainstorming morning to discuss ideas.  Monday 

January 13th at 10.30am.   
 

PILATES :with Oliver Nevin * Limited Availability* Booking Essential. 

Beginners starting Tuesday 14th January at 10.30am. Cost: €10 per session or €50 for 6 ses-

sions. Advanced class starts Tuesday 14th January at 9.30am. Cost: €10 per session or €50 for 

6 sessions. 
 

YOGA :with Liz Dwyer 

Wednesdays starting 15th January 11am-12pm. Cost: €10 per session or €50 for 6 sessions. 
 

IRISH CLASSES :with Mícheál Ó’Tuathaill  

Complete Beginners Irish starts on Wednesday 22nd January from 7pm-8.30pm. 

Beginning Irish Again starts Tuesday 21st January from 7pm-8.30pm. 

Improvers Irish starts Thursday 23rd January from 7pm-8.30pm. 

All classes are for 10 weeks.  Cost: €80.  Booking is essential.  

COUNSELLING & PSYCHOTHERAPY: Appointments are available Monday to Fr i-

day, day and evening. Therapeutic Support for Families, Children, Adolescents, Couples and 

Individuals. The cost is on a sliding scale and is negotiable. Please contact Marie on 

0719663000 or Maura on 0719663841.  All our programmes and services are confidential and 

professional. 

Monday  10.00 a.m. Christina King 

Tuesday  10.00 a.m. Kathleen and Thomas Gardiner 

James and Bertie Wynne 

Wednesday 10.00 a.m. Patrick Beirne and The Deceased Members of the 

Beirne / Mullaney Families 

Thursday 10.00 a.m. Michael and Bernard Lavin and The Deceased Family 

Members 

Friday 10.00 a.m 

 

          7.30p.m.   

Jim Duffy 

 

Maura Madden 

Mary and Michael Coen 

Annie and Kathleen Lavin 

Saturday 10.00a.m. Gertie Mullaney (Months Mind) 

 Vigil   7.30p.m.  Lucy Garvin 

Sunday       9.30a.m. People of the Parish 

  11.30a.m. Eileen and Joe Dodd and The Deceased Family  

Members 

Deadline for Newsletter notices is 12.00 pm Thursday. 

All notices to be left in to the Parish Office located beside the Sacristy. 

St. Joseph’s Parish Newsletter 

The Baptism of the Lord  

12th January 2020 

Sunday Mass Times 
7:30 p.m. Vigil of  Sunday & Eve of Holy Day 
9:30 a.m. & 11:30 a.m. Sunday & Holy days 

                                                  

Weekday Mass Times  
Monday To Saturday :10:00 a.m.  
Friday 10a.m. and 7.30p.m. 

Baptisms Sundays at 12:30 p.m. (two weeks notice required) 
  Application forms available from Sacristy or Parish Office 

 

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION 
Saturday 10:25 a.m. to 11:00 a.m. & 7:00p.m. to 7:20 p.m. 
First Friday before all Masses   

Marriages  
Minimum 3 Months Notice 

Parish Contact Numbers 
Rev. Gerry Hanly P.P. ................. 96 62218 

Rev. Tito Abuda C.C. .................. 96 62012 

Parish Office & Sacristy .......... 96 62643  

Parish Office Hours: 9:30 a.m. to 12:30 p.m. 
24hr Duty Phone Number 086 8262643 

Parish e:mail office@boyleparish.ie 



EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS  FOR SAT. / SUN. 18TH AND 19TH JANUARY:  
  7.30 p.m.:   Danny Mulryan, John Joe Mc Guinness, Regina Mc Loughlin, 

                      Maeve Rooney 

  9. 30 a.m. : Laura Tighe, Sean Mc Keon, Mir iam Mc Gee 

11. 30 a.m. : Cather ine Davitt, Martin Dolan, Nonie Lavin, Eamon Mullen 

READERS FOR SAT. / SUN. 18TH AND 19TH JANUARY:   

7.30 p.m.:    Danny Tiernan 

9:30 a.m. :   Pauline O’ Grady 

11.30a.m. :  Niamh Wynne 

Thank You:  

Many thanks for your generous contributions to the Christmas  

Collection which goes towards the support of the Priests in the Parish. 

A Word Of Appreciation:   

As we come to the end of the Christmas Season we look back in appreciation to all  

from our community who helped  to make Christmas in our Parish so special.  

Thank you to the young people from 6th Class  who led us in reflection and prayer 

and to Mary and Ian for all their help . A big thank you  to all who helped to make  

St. Joseph’s warm and welcoming.—To the team who decorated the Church so beau-

tifully with the garlands , lights , trees etc. To all who worked on the Crib—erecting, 

creating and lighting, thank you.  

A big thanks to the Folk Group, Choir, Cantors, Altar Society, Readers, Eucharistic 

Ministers and Altar Servers. To Padraig in the Sacristy thank you for all his hard 

work. 

 

Offertory Collection amount to  €2369.32 on  Sunday 5th January.   

 

Bishop Kevin’s Pastoral Letter on Discipleship and Mission in Changing Times  

This weekend, The Feast of the Baptism of the Lord, Bishop Kevin publishes a pastoral  

letter on Discipleship and Mission. This letter focuses on a number of related challenges:  

 the need for us to take seriously Jesus’ commission to the Twelve to “go make  

       disciples” 

 the mission of the family in nurturing Christian vocation 

 the connection between discipleship and ordained ministry in the life of our Diocese  

       today 

 the need for us to re-imagine the shape of pastoral ministry in our  

      Diocese, taking into account the number of priests, the population of our  

      parishes and the declining financial resources. 
The invitation to discipleship is central to the celebration of every liturgical season, every 

feast and every sacramental celebration. From the moment of conception to the moment of 

death we are being called. It is crucial for the mission of the Church in our Diocese that a 

culture of vocation in this general sense is fostered. It is out of that culture of vocation the 

people discern their specific vocational call. A copy of the pastoral letter is available in 

churches and also online at www.elphindiocese.ie  

Celebration:  

The 2019/2020 Corrigeenroe NS quiz team have won the Roscommon Library Quiz 

Competition. In recognition of their achievement, the team members will be pre-

sent, along with their coach, Bernie Lyons, in Ballinafad Hall for an evening of cel-

ebration, on Friday, 17th January 2020, at 7pm.Past and present students of Corri-

geenroe NS are invited to come along and reminisce on quiz questions from days 

gone by. Entertainment and refreshments on the evening. Donation box on the door.  

Organised by Aughanagh Parish Council. 

Boyle Deanery Lourdes Assisted Pilgrims Fund:On behalf of the Local Area 

Committee of the Lourdes Assisted Pilgrims Fund, we take this opportunity to say a 

sincere thanks to all who contributed so generously and supported our Pre Christ-

mas Bag Pack Fund Raiser in SuperValu,. To the wonderful Team of Bag Packers, 

our appreciation and thanks for the wonderful donation of their time, enthusiasm 

and energy.  

Yoga Classes : commencing Tuesday 14th January in Convent Pr imary School 

Gym . Ladies class 7.30, Men's class 9pm .Everyone welcome. 

Contact Liz 0868690804 

Holy Land Invitation: I wish to extend an invitation to any one,who wishes to 

join me on Pilgrimage to the Holy Land , from 23th November to 4th December 

2020 for 11 Nights stay . The cost is €1,850 Euro visiting  4th and 26th in 

Bethleham, 26th to 30th visiting Tiberias, 30th -4th in Jerusalem.The group will be 

maximum of 30 people to allow for easy movement.Contact Mary Regan for further 

information 086-1298355. 

The Spirituality of Recovery: A Unique day for Families Affected by Addiction 

With Mr Sean Harty on February 15th, Galilee Spirituality Centre, 10.30-3.30. 

Numbers Limited: Booking: info@galilee.ie 071-966-4101. 

Spirituality is a personal search for meaning in life, for connection with all things 

and for the experience of a power beyond oneself.  This day of reflection and sup-

port will allow us all to express and discuss the importance of spirituality and Ad-

diction Recovery. Shared experiences and mutual respect for each other will allow 

this day to take us on a journey. €20 or €25 per family. €10 unwaged. Light lunch 

included.  

The Roscommon Underwater Search and Rescue Unit :Will hold its annual 

Church Gate Collection on next weekend 19th and 20th January.   

All monies collected will be used for the maintenance of the unit.   

New Parish Youth Ministry Leadership Programme 2020:  Elphin Youth & 

Young Adult Ministry is planning to run a New and Reformatted Parish Youth 

Ministry Leadership Training Course in order to offer parishes the opportunity to 

have trained parish volunteers who will be in a position to support their priest and 

parish with youth and young adult ministry. The course will run between January 

2020 and December 2021 over 9 weekends.  The venue for the course will be 

Knock Shrine.  For more information please get in touch with Frank McGuinness, 

Director of Youth & Young Adult Ministry on 087 9880690/

frank.mcguinness@elphindiocese.ie 
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